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VANTAGE 0.7x REDUCER

When shooting with a Century Series 2000 
Mk2 Periscope wide open, the lens has a 
T-Stop of T4. Combine this lens with the 
Vantage 0.7x Reducer and the T-Stop of the 
Periscope changes to T2.8 with noticeably 
improved picture quality.

The Vantage 0.7x Reducer can be combined 
with many telephoto lenses and periscopes. 
By attaching a 0.7x Reducer, the image size 
will be reduced, but aberrations will also 
be reduced. Therefore, the lens with the 
reducer attached will perform better than 
the original lens. 

For decades, only 1.4x or 2x Extenders were 
available. The Vantage 0.7x Reducer is a 
unique tool that gives filmmakers new options 
on the set. 

The following lenses with Universal Mount 
accept the Vantage 0.7x Reducer:

• Century Nikon 300 mm / T2 (210 mm / T1.4)
• Century Nikon 300 mm / T2.8 (210 mm / T2)
• Century Nikon 400 mm / T2.8 (280 mm / T2)
• Century Nikon 600 mm / T4 (420 mm / T2.8)

• Century Canon 300 mm / T2.8 (210 mm / T2)
• Century Canon 400 mm / T2.8 (280 mm / T2)
• Century Canon 800 mm / T5.6 (560 mm / T4)

• Century Periscope 2000 Mk1 & Mk2

• CPT Superscope
• CPT Supersnorkel

• Isco Specimagine Macro Lens

Optical design  	6 elements in 3 groups
Weight  	 300 g /10.5 oz
Overall length  	45 mm

The Vantage 0.7x Reducer attached to the 
Century Series 2000 Mk2 Periscope


